
There is a new flag football League for boys and girls 5th to 8th grade in Lake Country! 
Here's the info: 
 
 
Calling all 5th - 8th Graders! 
 
Lake Country Flag Football is here! 
 
This non-contact flag football league is for kids in the area who are looking for an 
alternative to tackle football.  If you have kids between 5th grade and 8th grade (going 
into NEXT year), we are here to provide an amazing football experience.  Anyone is 
welcome! 
 
https://www.lakecountryflagfootball.com 
 
You can expect: custom jerseys, scoreboards, a website that will report scores, stats 
and a tournament at the end of the season that will get your kids very excited to 
compete every year.   
 
Questions? Contact Phil!  
phil@lakecountryflagfootball.com 
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